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ALSC names Notable Computer Software for Children

The Association for Library Service to Children (ALSC), a division of

the American Library Association (ALA), has selected its third list of

outstanding microcomputer software programs for use by children. The list,

released during the ALA Midwinter Meeting in Denver, is based on programs

copyrighted in 1992.

Members of the Computer Software Evaluation Committee were: Civia M.

Tuteur, chair, Chicago Public Library; Cecily R. Pilzer, Davis Community

Library, Bethesda, Md.; Margaret R. Tassia, Millersville (Pa.) University

Department of Library Science; Joanne J. Troutner, Tippecanoe School

Corporation, Lafayette, Ind.; Carol Ann Wilson, Westfield (N.J.) Memorial

Library, and Judy Zuckerman, Yorkville Library, N.Y.

Attached is a list of selected computer software and comments from the

committee about each.

  


